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Nikki Matthews 
Planning Officer 
Industry Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
 
nikki.matthews@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Matthews 
 

Altis Warehouse and Logistics Hub (SSD 7173) – 
Environmental Assessment 

 

 
I refer to your email of 27 July 2018 to the Department of Industry (DoI) in respect to the above 
matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of Lands & Water and Department of 
Primary Industries.  

The Department requests that the Vegetation Management Plan is updated to include widths of 
the Vegetation Riparian Zone in accordance with ‘Guidelines for Riparian Corridors’ (NRAR 
2018). 
 
Any further referrals to Department of Industry can be sent by email to 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alex King 
Director Cabinet & Legislation Services 
Lands and Water - Strategy and Policy 
10 September 2018 
 
 
 

 

 
 

mailto:nikki.matthews@planning.nsw.gov.au
mailto:landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au

